
 

 

 
  
No. 321/18 

 

31st May 2018 

 
 
TO :  All Branches 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

Special General Conference 2018  

Following the decision of the National Executive Council at their meeting held on 31st May 2018 
it has been agreed that a Special General Conference will be held on the subject of Redesign.    

The conference will take place on Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th November 2018 at the 
Bournemouth International Centre (BIC), Bournemouth. 

Further details will be issued regarding registration, timetable and the submission of motions 

for the special conference. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to Chris Tapper in the 

Senior Deputy General Secretary Department on telephone number 020 8971 7331 or email 

ctapper@cwu.org  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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